
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  04/05/11 

Web Announcement 385 

Training Session Scheduled for Provider Type 
63 (Residential Treatment Centers) 
A training session via teleconference has been scheduled for provider type 
63 (Residential Treatment Centers - RTCs) from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. on 
Wednesday, April 27, 2011. 

The training will benefit RTC providers who are new to Nevada Medicaid and 
providers who have experience serving and treating Nevada Medicaid 
recipients.  The session will review new initial requests for prior 
authorization, concurrent review/continued stay requests, timelines and 
appeals. 

Registration is required by sending an email to Kate McGrath at 
KAMcGrath@magellanhealth.com.  When registering, please include your 
National Provider Identifier (NPI), telephone number and the names of the 
persons who will be participating.   

Once your registration is confirmed, you will receive an email in return that 
will provide the call-in number and a PowerPoint® presentation that will be 
discussed during the teleconference.  The number of call-in lines will be 
limited.  Please call on one line per office, if possible. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


